
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

We have seen a wonderful idea from another school and we think it is something really special 

that we would like to introduce here at Northwick. 

 

As a result of the current Covid restrictions, many children and adults are missing out on 

celebrating their birthdays with family and friends as they usually would, with parties or 

gatherings that are currently not allowed during this time.  We understand our children have 

already had so many changes and had to adapt to new rules and regulations both at home and 

school, and their emotional wellbeing is something that is very important to us. 

 

Therefore, we would like to give children and staff the opportunity to celebrate their birthdays 

in school with their class friends!  We have decided we will hold a birthday party within each 

class on Wednesday 25th November, this will be to celebrate all children who have had or will 

have their birthday in September, October, November or December. 

 

On Wednesday 25th November all children will have their packed lunch or school meal as 

normal.  During the afternoon, school will provide fun games, activities, snacks/treats and a 

party atmosphere.  There will also be a gift for each birthday child and staff member.  All of 

the party costs will be covered by school.  We are unable to accept donations of food or 

birthday cakes.  Children must still come to school in their normal school uniform. 

 

We look forward to giving every child the opportunity to celebrate with their friends and mark 

their special day. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs E Lane 

Headteacher 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 
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